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I. Editorial

The attempts to obtain funds has also had a propitious start with the European Commu-

nity (EC) in 1993 giving a grant of ECU 700,000 (c. US$ 824,000), a great stimulus to

continue our fund-raising efforts (see Chapter V).

The views expressed in the Flora Malesiana Bulletin do not necessarily reflect those of the Herbarium

Bogoriense, Bogor, or the Rijksherbarium, Leiden.

The cover design of this issue of the Flora Malesiana Bulletin follows the new corporate

image of Flora Malesiana. Readers will recognize the style from the widely distributed

Prospectus of Flora Malesiana and the new Directions for Authors. We are indebted to the

department of Media Resources of the Royal Botanic Gardens at Kew for designing all

these public manifestationsof our research efforts.

Gradually the machinery of Flora Malesiana is set in place and getting under steam.

A beginning has been made with the proposed Checklist. This year will see the publishing

of Series I, volume 11, issue 2, containing the familiesRosaceae (18 genera/121 species),

Amaryllidaceae (6/11), Alliaceae (2/8), Coriariaceae(1/2), Pentastemonaceae(1/2), and

Stemonaceae (2/6). Of the first three families a number ofcultivated species is mentioned

also. Issue 3 is expected for 1994and will contain the Sapindaceae (325 species). Ifpeople

keep theirpromises, and it seems they will, 1994will delivera bumper crop with a number

of small familiesand a few large ones such as theLoranthaceae (c. 200), Meliaceae (c. 170),

Myristicaceae (c. 300), Oleaceae (c. 155), and Vitaceae (c. 130). It is not suiprising that the

board ofeditors therefore has been increasedto 5, while the desk editors will have to work

overtime. For a report on progress see Chapters II, IX, and X.


